
YEAR 6'S
Fright NightFright NightFright Night

5:30-6:30PM
MONDAY 30TH OCTOBER

IN YEAR 6, PUPILS HAVE BEEN WORKING INCREDIBLY HARD AT CREATING THEIR OWN HORROR STORIES.

WE WOULD LIKE TO INVITE YEAR 6 AND THEIR PARENTS/CARERS ALONG TO HEAR SOME OF OUR
FANTASTIC STORIES. YOUNGER AND OLDER SIBLINGS MAY ALSO ATTEND, BUT THIS WILL BE AT THEIR

PARENTS’ DISCRETION AS OUR STORIES ARE AIMED AT AN OLDER AUDIENCE AND ARE QUITE SCARY! IT’S
NOT AN EVENING FOR THE FAINT-HEARTED!

WE HOPE THAT MANY OF YOU WILL BE ABLE TO ATTEND AND LOOK FORWARD TO SHARING OUR WORK WITH
YOU. PLEASE COME BACK TO SCHOOL FOR 5:30- SPOOKY FANCY DRESS MAY BE WORN FOR ADDED EFFECT!

THERE WILL BE OPPORTUNITIES TO BUY SPOOKY DRINKS AND FOOD PROVIDED BY THE RSA.

WE WILL HOPEFULLY SEE YOU THERE!

MR ALDEN AND MISS WILLIAMS


